
Corby Technical School 
Cottingham Road 

Corby 
Northamptonshire 

NN17 1TD 
 

t 01536 213100 
 

enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 
 

Principal 
Angela Reynolds 

 

16th January 2017 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
Science Controlled Assessment - Thursday 19th January 2017 
 
As part of our preparation for the Science GCSE we will be taking a group of students to Corby Business Academy to 
attend a Controlled Assessment Masterclass on Thursday 19th January 2017.   As you know the controlled 
assessment element is 25% of the final grade for all Science GCSEs and it is in the students best interests to maximise 
their result for this part of the course.  
 
Students will have breakfast at school, will be transported by minibus and will have a complimentary lunch at CBA.  
They will return to school before the end of the day and be accompanied by a member of our own staff whilst off 
site. 
 
Please complete the permission slip below. 
 
If you have any further questions please contact Mrs Arnold at larnold@corbytechnicalschool.org or on 01536 
213100. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
 
 
I give permission for _______________________________________ to attend the Science Controlled Assessment 

Masterclass on Thursday 19th January at Corby Business Academy, I understand that transport will be by minibus and 

students will return to school before the end of the school day. 

 

Signed_____________________________________ Print name______________________ 

 

Emergency contact number_________________________________ 

 

mailto:larnold@corbytechnicalschool.org

